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It's a chance to be part of history. 

Two public hearing are slated for later this month, aimed at updating an agreement between Canada and the U.S. which regulates 

water levels on Osoyoos Lake to protect against drought and flooding. 

Executive Director of the Okanagan Basin Water Board, Anna Warwick-Sears says the agreement hasn't been renewed in 25 

years and this may be the last time to weigh in. 

"We're going to go to a 25 year agreement to an indefinite agreement. Maybe that will allow for opening them up for again on a 

shorter time period or a longer time period, at the request of US or Canadian governments." 

The first public hearing will take place 7pm on July 24th at Oroville High School in Washington State. 

The second, July 25th at 7pm at the Best Western Plus Sunrise Inn. 5506 Main Street, Osoyoos, BC. 

 


